Michael Antonellis

From: Jay Dudley <jayedudley1066@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2020 2:45 PM

To: Michael Antonellis

Subject: Dave Murphy 36 Vincent Ave lot 109 new building From Jay E Dudley 11 vincent ave
Michael

I have been a neighbor of Dave for 20 years or more, I personally have lived for over 60 years here on vincent
ave.

Due to the virus issue going around and my age and health I could not attend any meetings. But I did want to
send you an email with my opinions regarding Dave new building.

To me Dave has always been an asset to the community he has help keep things clean such as his lot

and the areas of the neighborhood. Dave plowed Vincent ave for a number of years. I have plowed

and my father who passed away a few years almost all of the 65 years we have been here in some

form or another. Dave has been a great asset to us all. So please consider his proposal for passage.

I am retired now as well due to illness and know how important having a pass time can be.

I would encourage you to call me with any questions you may have I would be glad to help in any way I can.
I am not much of a writer but really would appreciate a call if it would help.

Thank You For Your Time

Jay E. Dudley

Phone: 978-833-7772



